
   

 

 

                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

12TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME, June 25th, 2023 

 

ST. MARY’S:   ST. PATRICK’S:   ST. EDMUNDS:   

 HORSE LAKE RESERVE 
 

   BOX 146   BEAVERLODGE, AB   T0H 0C0 
 

PHONE: 780-354-2415 FAX: 780-354-2414    
E-Mail: stmarys1@telus.net 

Website: www.stmarybeaverlodge.ca 
 

PASTOR: FR. MICHAEL CELL: 780-814-3471  

E-MAIL: frmichaeldias2006@gmail.com  

Office Administrator:  Nadine Peters 

Office Hours: Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday 10am – 3pm  

Please have Bulletin info to office by 3pm on Wednesdays  
  

Archdiocese of Grouard-McLennan website: www.archgm.ca 
 

"We are called to nurture Life and Spirit" 
 

 

MASS TIMES:        

 

SUNDAY MASS TIMES AT ST. MARY’S CHURCH: 

Sunday 11AM & 7PM 
 

 

St. Mary’s – Beaverlodge   
Weekday Mass: Monday –Saturday: 9:00 AM 

Eucharistic Adoration: Every Friday immediately after Mass 

Sunday Mass: 11:00 AM and 6:30 PM 

First Saturday of the Month: 9:00 AM  

Reconciliation: Confessions will be heard after all Masses and anytime upon request. 

Rosary for Peace ~ The CWL invites all to join them in the recitation of the Rosary on every Tuesday  

after the 9 AM Mass, St. Mary’s Church 

Meditation: Every Wednesday at 4:30 PM at St. Mary’s Catholic Church 

 

School Mass    

To be announced monthly. 

 

St. Edmund’s – Hythe    

1st, 3rd, & 5th Sundays: 9:00 AM 

2nd and 4th Sunday Mass will be celebrated on Saturday at 7:30 PM 

All are welcome. 

 

St. Patrick’s – Rio Grande    

2nd & 4th Sundays: 9:00 AM 

1st, 3rd, & 5th Sunday Mass will be Celebrated on Saturday at 7:30 PM  

 

Parish Pastoral Council: January, March, May, September, November on the 2nd Tuesday of these months – 

5 PM 

Parish Finance Council: As announced 

Catholic Women’s League Beaverlodge: First Saturday of each month at 10 AM, Church meeting room 

Knights of Columbus: 3rd Saturday – 2:00 PM  
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BAPTISM: Please contact the rectory for baptismal 

preparations and to set a date. 

MARRIAGES: Please contact the rectory to make 

arrangements and to begin marriage preparation at least 

six months prior to the desired date. 

OCIA AND ANY OTHER SACRAMENTS: Please 

contact the Parish office at 780.354.2415 or Email: 

stmarys1@telus.net 

 

 

 
 

Father’s Footsteps:   
 

Father’s footsteps: June 26 – July 1, 2023 
Monday June 26: Mass at 9:00AM 

Ministry Outreach, Beaverlodge Hospital and 

neighboring communities 

Divine Renovation Session 

Parish Pastoral Core Committee meeting at 7:00PM 

Tuesday June 27: Mass at 9:00AM followed by CWL 

Rosary for Peace, Divine Renovation Session 

Ministry Outreach, Rio Grande and neighboring 

communities 

Sacramental preparation for Confirmation & Fist Holy 

Communion 

Wednesday June 28: Mass at 9:00AM 

Ministry Outreach Hythe Continuing Care at 10:00AM. 

Hythe Pioneer’s Home at 12:20Noon 

Visits to Housebound and sick – Horselake First Nation 

Ministry Outreach - Pearson Home, Hythe 

K of C Rosary at 5:30PM 

Thursday June 29: Mass at 9:00 AM 

Meeting, Ministry Outreach, Beaverlodge Hospital and 

neighboring communities 

Friday June 30: Mass at 9:00AM followed by 

Eucharistic adoration, Divine Renovation 

Sacramental preparation for Confirmation & Fist Holy 

Communion, Ministry Outreach, Beaverlodge Hospital 

and neighboring communities 

Saturday July 1: Mass at 9:00AM 

Meeting, Ministry Outreach, Beaverlodge Hospital and 

neighboring communities 

Sacramental preparation 

Sunday Mass celebrated on Saturday evening at St. 

Edmund’s Church, Hythe at 7:30PM. 

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation: Father will be available 

for confessions on weekdays half an hour before Mass 

and upon request. If there is a requirement Sundays after 

Mass.  

Holy Communion to the sick and house bond, 

Blessings: Available anytime upon request. 

Please note: This is my usual schedule for the week. 

Unexpected emergencies do pop-up. If you need to 

contact me for any needs please feel free to do so. 

May 2023 Collections 
 

Ordinary Collection: $6818.00 

Other donations or revenue $15.39 

Total Revenue: $6833.39 

Total Expense:  $8816.65         

Net Income:   - $1983.26           

YTD Ordinary Collection: $42715.50 

YTD Total Other Revenue: $ 3301.03 

YTD Total Revenue: $46016.53    

YTD Total Expenses: $45748.05      

YTD Net Income: $268.48              
 

Thank you for your generosity and commitment to your 

Parish family! 

LOOKING FOR YOUTH FAITH LEADERS 
 

His Grace is requesting  

St. Mary’s parish to  

discern adults, high  

school youths and/or 

young couples in our  

parish who could do some youth ministry & to 

be faith leaders in the community. 

If you are interested, please contact Fr. Michael 

/parish office.   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

This Week 
Monday ~  

Tuesday ~ St. Cyril of Alexandria 

Wednesday ~ St. Irenaeus 

Thursday ~ St. Peter & St. Paul 

Friday ~ <><, The First Martyrs of the Church of 

Rome 

Saturday ~  

 

 

 



Roadside Clean-up Fundraiser  
A great big THANKS to all who helped with the 

Roadside Clean-up Fundraisers! 

God bless you all! 

Summer Office Hours:  
Office hours are reduced to 20 hours per month for 

July and August. Because of this the office hours will 

continue to change from week to week. 

If you need to get a hold of the office for any reason 

please leave a detailed voice message or email and we 

will get back to you as soon as possible. 

If you have an emergency please call Fr. Michael 

directly at 780-814-3471 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

“Do you know someone that is attending the 

University of Alberta? Or even returning for 

another year of study? St. Joseph’s College is a 

Catholic College at the UofA and offers courses 

as well as residences. Their Men's Residence is 

full this year, but spaces are available in our 

women’s residence. St. Joseph's College is 

located in the middle of campus and has 

apartments available for this September 

(contact sjcres@ualberta.ca) 

 
https://www.ualberta.ca/st-josephs/index.html 
 

 

 

Pregnancy Care 

Centre 

Grande Prairie 
 

        100% of the proceeds from                                  

the Baby Bottle Campaign will go towards bringing 

women-centered hope-focused, empowerment-oriented 

support to vulnerable women and families facing 

unplanned pregnancy. To Donate: Pick up a baby bottle 

and fill it with change or pick up a card and donate online 

(both located in the foyer of the church). 
 

Please return bottles on June 18, 2023 

 

Make a difference today! 

 

Easter Blessings 
 

Those who wish to have 
Easter blessings and/or to 

consecrate their home, 
property, vehicles etc.  to 
the Sacred Heart of Jesus 

may contact the Parish 
Priest/Parish Office to make 

an appointment. 
 

 

The Archdiocese of Grouard-McLennan is continuing 

their monthly magazine Northern Light for a 

third year. The magazine includes in-depth stories, 
photo spreads and features from Catholic 
communities across our region. It is a unique 
resource that is cherished by its readers – don’t miss 
out! 
Become a subscriber or renew your yearly 
subscription for $70 at www.archgm.ca or check 
your church for a subscription card. 

There continues to be refugee families coming to 
Grande Prairie on a steady basis, to resettle and 
make their way here. When they are settled into 
their new homes they are in need of household 
items, furniture, etc.  We are asking at this time 
especially for household items such as dishes, 
cutlery, pots and pans.   
If you can help with some of these 
things, please contact Mia (780-354-2108).  
Thanks very much! 

Sacrament of Holy Communion & 

Anointing of the Sick 
 

This Sacrament is available for anyone 

who has a serious illness: the elderly whose 

frailty is becoming more pronounced, major 

surgery/serious medical tests, uncontrollable and 

chronic illnesses (arthritis, diabetes, etc.), mental 

illness.  

 

If you know of anyone who would benefit from 

this sacrament or is homebound due to 

infirmity and seeking sacraments please call Fr. 

Michael. 780.814.3471 
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Intentional Discipleship Formation for 
Adults 

(Catechetical modules) 
 
Starting Sept 2023. Online & in-person sessions. A 
sign-up sheet is placed in the foyer. We 
encourage all interested in ongoing faith 
formation catechesis & lay evangelizers to 
participate in these sessions.  For more 
information contact parish office/Fr. Michael. 
Archdiocesan website/ Office of Evangelization 
and Catechesis 

 

Join our amazing team of parish pastoral 

leadership team volunteers! 
 

Help plan and prepare youth activities…. to lead 

children’s liturgy or help behind the scenes.  

 

If you are interested, please contact 

parish office/Fr. Michael/Bernadine McPherson 

(Liturgy Co-Ordinator) 

Catechesis Calendar 
 

Please pick-up a copy of the calendar located 
at the back of the church. 
 
Please note the following corrections in OEC 
calendar:  
B: OCIA and Parish Renewal – A Seminar for 
Parish 
Leaders/Sacramental Prep. Leaders Via Zoom: 
Date: Feb 2024 – 
D: Pastoral Planning Workshop – Via Zoom & 
in person – Developing A Five – Year Parish 
Process for Parish Staff and Leaders – Date: 
Dec – 2023. 
 

Please be advised that the Archbishop’s email has 

been hacked yet again. If you receive any 

suspicious messages – such as requests for money 

or gifts – please ignore and delete.  

Thank you for your cooperation. - Chancery staff 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Knights of Columbus are hosting a charity golf 
tournament at the Morningview Park Golf Course in 
Sexsmith on July 28th.  
 
The money raised will go towards Foundations for 
Life in Grande Prairie.  
 
Please see the form available at the church to 
sponsor or register for this pro-life event. 
 
Please contact Pat.Deluca@kofc.org if you have any 
further questions. 

 
Charity Golf Tournament 

June is the month of the Sacred 
Heart of Jesus! 

The meek and humble heart of Jesus is full of 

love for humanity. It is the antidote to the sin of 

pride. 

Please pick-up a copy of the Litany of the Most 

Sacred Heart of Jesus available at the back of 

the church. 
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